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Minimal Road Incidents in Atchison Co from Storm

(KAIR) -- Atchison citizens took heed during the second round of storms to stay home or move their
vehicles as the Atchison Police Department reports zero traffic incidents from this week’s winter
storm.

The Atchison County Sheriff’s office reported one non-injury accident Tuesday, as Sheriff Jack
Laurie says the vehicle slid off the road and through a fence.

Statewide, two fatalities were reported by the Kansas Highway Patrol in central to western Kansas
attributed to vehicular accidents from Winter Storm Rocky.
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